
 

 

   

 

 

January 26, 2021 

 

Dear Skeena Terrace tenants, 

We are writing today to let you know about future changes at Skeena Terrace. 

As you know, the buildings at Skeena Terrace are old. They need extensive and ongoing repairs. 
We wanted to let you know that we have decided to invest in redeveloping Skeena Terrace with 
new buildings.  

This will take time and there will be no changes made to your home for several years.  

We also want to invite you to get involved in planning from the start. As a tenant, your ideas will 
help us make sure the plan for Skeena Terrace meets your needs and the needs of future 
tenants. 

This is an exciting opportunity to build more and better affordable housing for the community. 
We will reach out to you in the coming weeks and months to let you know how you can get 
involved. 

We have included answers to questions you might have. If you have more questions, please 
contact Michael Kierszenblat, Regional Operations Manager at 
communityrelations@bchousing.org or 604-694-2608.  

For more information visit our website, https://www.bchousing.org/vancouver-skeena-terrace.  

Sincerely, 

 

Dale McMann 
Associate Vice President 
Operations (Fraser Valley & Vancouver Coastal) 
BC Housing 

 

Esta carta contiene información importante sobre Skeena Terrace. Si no la puede leer, solicítele a 
alguien que se la traduzca. 

本信函包含有关 Skeena Terrace 的重要信息。如果您看不懂，请找人帮您翻译一下。 

本信函包含有關 Skeena Terrace 的重要資訊。如果您看不懂，請找人為您翻譯。 
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